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Dear Mr. Marin,  
 

First of all allow me to express my sincere gratitude for participating as a speaker in our 
workshop “New Challenges to Improve Urban Security”, organized by UNICRI within the framework 

of the Fiera SICUREZZA in Milan, Italy on 18 November 2010. 

Your willingness to share your time and expertise was crucial to the success of this event and 

your presentation was excellent and thoroughly enjoyed by everyone. 

I would like to use this opportunity also to reiterate my appreciation for your personal 

engagement and cooperation in promoting UNICRI’s endeavors in the field of urban security. 

Looking forward to continue strengthening our partnership with you in our common efforts to 

enhance public-private partnerships for urban security worldwide, please accept the assurances of my 

highest consideration. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

                                                                                
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Nelson Marin 

Certified Senior Security Mgr & Protection Professional 
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